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Employers Urged To Re-Examine Drug Policies after
Massachusetts Court Ruling
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In the article, "Employers Urged To Re-Examine Drug Policies after Massachusetts Court Ruling,"

featured in Business Insurance, Jeff Dretler provides commentary on the implications of

the Massachusetts Supreme Judicial Court ruling for employers and their policies.

“The implications of this ruling are huge; this is really a watershed decision in Massachusetts,” said

Dretler. “What it means is essentially it is no longer OK in Massachusetts to have a zero-tolerance

drug policy that you apply … without exception or looking at the individual value of the case.”

To read the full article, please visit Business Insurance.
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